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Exciting New Beginnings  
at Final Four Productions 

Cast & Crew Updates

Stay connected, and we look forward to sharing more 
updates as we embark on this exciting journey with 
Anjaani Raahe, Anjaane Hum!

Upcoming Events

Anjaani Raahe, Anjaane Hum Starts 
Pre-Production!

Welcome to the inaugural edition of the 
Final Four Productions newsletter!

We’re thrilled to announce the start of an 
exciting new chapter for Final Four Productions 
with the launch of pre-production for our first 
Hindi feature film, Anjaani Raahe, Anjaane 
Hum. Directed by our CEO Sandeep Sharma 
and produced by Rashi Mangat, this film marks 
a significant milestone in our journey. It’s a 
project close to our hearts and we cannot wait 
to share more details with you in the coming 
months.

A New Chapter in Indian Cinema

Final Four Productions: Pushing Boundaries in Cinema

Final Four Productions is proud to venture into the world of Hindi Cinema with Anjaani Raahe, Anjaane 
Hum. This Hindi feature film is set to bring a fresh and unique perspective to Indian cinema. Slated to 
begin filming in Mumbai in late 2024, with the possibility of a few minor scenes shot outside the city, 
the film promises to be an exciting ride.

Casting for Anjaani Raahe, Anjaane Hum will 
begin soon. We are already in talks with some 
international musicians, producers, and actors 
who have shown significant interest in the 
project. The movie is set for release in 2026, 
and we’re excited about the talented individuals 
who will bring this story to life.

Stay tuned for more casting announcements 
and behind-the-scenes sneak peeks as we 
move through the pre-production phase!

At Final Four Productions, we’ve always been committed to producing innovative and compelling stories. 
Whether it’s in TV, film, or other artistic mediums like music videos and documentaries, we thrive on pushing 
the boundaries of creative storytelling.

We invite you to visit our newly launched website at www.FinalFourProductions.com to learn more about 
our team, projects, and history. This marks an exciting time as we move forward with new and exhilarating 
ventures in 2024!

Sandeep Sharma, CEO of Final Four Productions, shares his enthusiasm for the 
project:
“This is a new chapter for Final Four Productions, and I’m thrilled to have the 
opportunity to work with an incredible team and talented artists from around the 
globe. This film will bring diverse voices and experiences to the screen, and I can’t 
wait to begin this journey.”
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•	 Casting Call Announcement: Get ready for 
exciting casting opportunities for Anjaani 
Raahe, Anjaane Hum coming soon.

•	 Pre-production Behind the Scenes: Follow 
us on social media for exclusive updates 
and sneak peeks!
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